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I met Andrew Mogilyansky in September 2004, right after the Beslan tragedy1. 

He called and aked me to participate in the mission carried by the International 
Foundation for Terror Act Victims, helping the children who suffered from the Beslan 
school siege. First, I was not sure if I should get involved in such an intricate undertaking 
with an unfamilir person, but sincerity and the rationality of his approach convinced me 
that I should start working with him. Later, when he came to Moscow and we met in 
person, I knew that I made the right decision. By the way, it was the only time we got a 
chance to meet in person. We were always communicating through e-mails and phone 
calls.  
 

When working as a volunteer of the Foundation on the Beslan project, I was 
responsible for fundraising in Russia and also organizing the distribution of funds to the 
families of injured children. Andrew and other volunteers in the U.S. organized 
fundraising in the rest of the world. Our combined efforts resulted in collecting more than 
$1,000,000 in donations, all of which was distributed to the families of Beslan Terror Act 
victims. It was over a year of hard and meticulous work. I want to emphasize that 
Andrew’s contribution was not limited to fundraising, organizing and coordinating the 
work of the Foundation and its volunteers. He also organized medical treatment outside 
of Russia for the most severely injured children. 

 
Now, looking back at what was accomplished, my heart is filled with joy, 

satisfaction, and pride: we did a good thing. 
    
 
Respectfully,  
 
/Signature/ 
 
Georgiy Vasilyev 

                                                 
1 September 1-3, 2004 School Siege Terror Attack in Beslan, Russia 




